
 

 
Romklao School Announcement   

Subject: Implementation of the “No Gift Policy” of Romklao School  
For Fiscal Year 2025 

 
According to the Cabinet Resolution, at its meeting on December 8, 2020, The 

National Reform Plan on Prevention and Suppression of Corruption and Misconduct (Revised 
Version) was approved by defining major reform activities. All government agencies shall declare 
as an agency that does not accept gifts and gifts of any kind from performance of their duties 
(No Gift Policy). 
   
  This is to express the intention to strengthen morality, ethics and transparency in 
the performance of duties and operations of good governance Romklao School. Therefore, the 
announcement is an agency that the management Civil servants, teachers, and all personnel. 
Do not accept gifts and gifts of any kind during, before, or after performing their duties. All 
Festivals (No Gift Policy) that may lead to discrimination or cause a conflict of interest, unless it 
is necessary and cannot be avoided. Criteria for receiving gifts or gifts and any other benefits 
must be complied with in accordance with the Regulation of the Prime Minister’s Office on 
Giving or Receiving of Government Officials, B.E.2544 2001). To express your best wishes to each 
other on occasions, use greeting cards or social media greetings instead of giving gifts and gifts of 
any kind 

This announcement is hereby made known to all and must be strictly adhered to. 
 
       Announced on 3 January 2025   
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                       (Mr.Wichai Pawabud) 
     Director of Romklao School  
 
 


